cc:Mail for: tmccoy

Subject: Biluff and Cedar
From: Linda Schramm <MNHMS034@SIVM.SI.EDU> at sn-internet 9/30/94 8:39 AM
To: tmccoy at JSC_SSED

Hello Tim,

I finally caught up with Brian and asked him about Cedar and Bluff,
and he says he can't really add anything to what I've already told you.
Sorry about that. Now for the good news. Glenn finally got around to
taking care of your request for the Cedar and Bluff thin sections, and
the Travis County specimen. They will be put in the mail to you Monday.
Hope we haven't held you up too long. Talk to you later.

Linda
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